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 On April 21, 2020, the Court issued a Press Release announcing proposed 

amendments to its Rules of Practice and Procedure and providing for public 

written comment to be received by May 31, 2020.  Since March 19, 2020, the 

Court’s mail has been, and continues to be, held at the United States Post Office.  

Accordingly, comments to the proposed amendments may be emailed to Stephanie 

A. Servoss, Clerk of the Court, at Rules@ustaxcourt.gov.  If you have previously 

mailed written comments to the Court, please resubmit them by email to the 

address above. 

 

 If you have any questions, contact the Public Affairs Office at (202) 521-

3355. 
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